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Peace River Regional District (PRRD)  
PO Box 810  
1981 Alaska Avenue  
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Je aa haanach’e: 
 
Re:  Follow up to West Moberly First Nations and Peace River Regional District Meeting Feb 
16, 2024 

 
On behalf of West Moberly First Nations, I would like to express our appreciation for engaging with us 
on February 16, 2024 to review and discuss the agreed parcels of lands that will be transferred to the 
Nation within the Peace River Regional District as new reserve lands. We see this as another key 
step in maintaining a mutually beneficial and cooperative relationship with the Peace River Regional 
District that will positively enhance our communities. 

As the Peace River Regional District updates or revises bylaws (including local area OCPs and 
Zoning Bylaws), West Moberly First Nations would appreciate being kept apprised of these changes 
to ensure we continue to work together in creating a unified vision for our communities.  

One of the next steps in the implementation process will be to form a working group to prepare a new 
Municipal Type Service Agreement (MTSA). We envision this working group to include input from 
engineers and land use planners from both communities as well as other representatives. To my 
understanding, Shawn Dahlen, CAO, for the Peace River Regional District and Tammy Brown, TLE 
Lead, for West Moberly First Nations will be the main contacts for this working group. 

We look forward to continuing to build an open and mutually beneficial relationship with the Peace 

River Regional District. Feel free to contact our TLE Lead, Tammy Brown, with any questions and/or 

to set up meetings.  She can be reached at 250-788-3676 between 8am and 4pm Monday to 

Thursday or via email at tlelead@westmo.org.  

Wuujo aasana laa, 
 
 
___________________ 
Chief Roland Willson 
West Moberly First Nations  
 
 
 


